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Dear Model “A” Owners and Hobbyists, 
      
Thank you for your continued support of The Model A Foundation and 
of our museum, located on the grounds of The Gilmore. Through your 
membership and donations, we have been able to establish a world 
class museum exhibiting displays of vehicles, era fashions and 
memorabilia associated with the Ford Model “A”. Over the last year we 
have set aside a few vehicles to participate in the “Ride the Classics” 
program at Gilmore. This was made possible by the generous donations 
of our members of some great vehicles. We are currently researching 
the possibility of creating a Learn to Drive class for the Model A as 
well.  A local collector donated eight Model A’s to help make this 
possible. 
      
The Model A Ford Foundation has built and outfitted the museum 
without incurring debt. Your donations and contributions have allowed 
us to manage the Foundation in this way. The Foundation’s income 
primarily comes from annual membership dues, the selling of museum 
items such as bricks, proceeds from our annual Model “A” Day and 
from club and individual donations. We ask that you consider giving an 
additional gift to help us support our operations. Your gifts allow us to 
continue supporting our hobby with one of the best museums 
anywhere in the world. 
      
All of us associated with the Model A Ford Foundation wish you well 
and hope you remain safe during this difficult time. Thank you again for 
your generous donations. Happy Holidays! 
  
Jerry Morrissey 
President, MAFFI 


